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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 
 
  
DATE:                August 20, 2020 
  
TO:   Howard Stone, Director 

 GOFP Committee  
 
THRU:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
 
FROM:                Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney  
 
RE:   CB-57-2020 
 
 The Office of Law reviewed Draft 1 of the above referenced Bill and finds it to be in 
proper legislative form and legally sufficient with no legal impediments.   
 

 
 
 
 


